
Villarreal, Christopher 
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Dietz, Sidney (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SBD4); Warner, 
Christopher (Law) (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=CJW5); 
Michael.Hoover@sce.com (Michael.Hoover@sce.com); kris.vyas@sce.com 
(kris.vyas@sce.com); Blattner, William (WBlattner@semprautilities.com); 
john.minnicucci@sce.com (john.minnicucci@sce.com); dbp5@pge.com 
(dbp5@pge.com)
Zafar, Marzia (marzia.zafar@cpuc.ca.gov); Deal, Matthew 
(matthew.deal@cpuc.ca.gov)

From:
Sent:

To:

Cc:

Bcc:
Subject: Confidentiality of cyber-security meetings

All:

I have received the
concerns raised about the ability to share confidential materials with CEC and 
CAISO staff as part of any cyber-security briefing. I have reviewed with 
our lawyer, and have notified the CEC and CAISO staff of your concerns. 
CAISO staff has stated a desire to sign any NDA in order to be part of the 
discussion. I have not received a final position from CEC staff, but with 
CAISO staff indicating a willingness to sign, it seems appropriate to ask the 
utilities how you would like to go forward in preparing a non-disclosure 
agreement for CEC and CAISO staff to be able to participate in a cyber-security 
briefing.

Additionally, the
only date that has been suggested by any party to have a meeting is October 
11. Ido have a suggestion from CAISO that these meetings be held as close 
together as possible to limit travel from Sacramento, which is reasonable to 
me. If the group on this email wants to propose dates, or at least share 
with the group which dates are available, that is fine with
me.

Finally, I will
attempt to come up with some proposed dates for the metrics webinars next 
week. Again, I am open to the utilities proposing some dates, but in the 
absence of that, I will propose some dates next week.

Thank you all again
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for your help, and have a great weekend.

Chris

Chris Villarreal

Regulatory Analyst

California Public Utilities 
Commission

Policy and Planning 
Division

505 Van Ness Avenue

San Francisco, CA 94102

(415) 703-1566

crv@cpuc.ca.qov
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